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Brothers, 
   My thanks to all who joined in on our Council Zoom meeting last evening. As I said 
previously, brother Bob Musgrave has taken a great deal of extra time to co-ordinate the 
meeting so that everyone can be part of our activities, especially since we are not 
meeting as a group due to Covid 19. 
   Our Knight of the year for 2020 was announced, and this year’s recipient was Brother 
Tom Luchi. Tom was a former Grand Knight before he transferred in to our council, has 
always been an active member on many fronts, always volunteered to sell tootsie rolls 
for the Bishops Project, and has worked consistently to develop our Council website, 
over the past 2 years. Congratulations Tom, and thanks again for all your efforts on 
behalf of Council 13959 
   Keep in mind that we still have a small supply of KEEP CHRIST IN CHRISTMAS 
signs available. Call Brother John Vasalani at 412-364-7783 if you need one. 
   We now have 7 men who are in the process of becoming Knights and joining Council 
13959. All of the necessary steps to having these men join virtually are being 
coordinated by Brother Bob Musgrave and myself, and should be completed in the very 
near future. Please keep in mind that this process of becoming a Knight is a much 
simpler process, so I ask all members to be aware of others who would be a good fit for 
our Council. 
   Brother Frank Peduto will bring everyone up to speed on the Spring COAL program at 
our next meeting. 
   Please pray for our 3 Priests and the Benedictine Nuns who are battling the Covid 19 
virus. Let’s all pray for a speedy recovery to all. 

http://www.jackoutisdethebox.net/


   Though it has been a difficult year for many, it appears that there is light on the 
horizon, and I wish all Members and their families a blessed and merry Christmas and a 
very happy new year. 
   Our next meeting will be held on Monday January 11th.Rosary will begin at 7:15 and 
the meeting promptly at 7:30 Be sure to ZOOM in with us. 
   Fraternally, 
   Jay Kerr 
   Grand Knight 
 
 
 
                                   UP COMING MEETING SCHEDULE  
The January Business meeting was mentioned above.  If possible, join in the 
ZOOM meeting and keep up to date on your Councils activities. 
 

    

                                                            

 DECEMBER BIRTHDAYS  
                                         
December 8 – Pat Lawlor 
December 10 – Richard Lorenz 
December 21 – Karl Mizuk 
December 25 – Tom Oswald 
December 28 – Michael Geyer 
December 28 – Joe Spagnoletti 
 
                                                                                                
                                                                                                                                           
  


